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I oppose SB 907.  We do not need more regulation. There are already laws and 

government agencies that protect the rights of honest employees in the prescribed 

situations. Adding SB907 regulations on top of the current OSHA regulations and 

other laws already in place seems like a duplication of efforts.  What will the cost be 

to Oregonians, and what is the long term goal of duplicating something that already 

exists? As the owner of a small business and an employer, I believe we do not need 

MORE regulations to follow.  Let's hold employers accountable for existing laws, 

rather than create new and redundant laws.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  


